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Dear Neighbor,  
 
As part of BGE’s ongoing investment in the safety and reliability of the energy systems serving you, we 
have identified the need to upgrade a portion of the natural gas system in your area. This project is part of 
BGE’s routine inspection, maintenance and upgrade program that allows for the continued safe and 
reliable delivery of natural gas to customers. 
 
This project will begin in November 2021 and will approximately continue throughout the year, 
depending on the weather. Work will take place from 9 a.m. – 3 p.m. Monday through Friday. The work 
may necessitate temporary lane closures and metal plates to cover excavations in off-hours. Any vehicle 
access or parking restrictions will be posted on-site in advance of work. 
 
Your gas service may need to be interrupted as a result of this work. If a temporary service interruption is 
required, you will be notified in advance. 
 
All crews will have identification indicating they are BGE’s authorized contractor, Miller Pipeline. 
Should you have any questions, please contact BGE at BGEPipeline@bge.com or 1.800.685.0123 
and reference the Compass Rd project. A member of the project team will respond promptly. Thank 
you in advance for your understanding and patience as we complete this important safety and reliability 
project.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Burnett  
Sr. Project Manager 
BGE 
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Figure 1:  Shows the Compass Road gas reinforcement project highlighted in yellow. 


